
NOTICE 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline Proposed Revised Access 

Arrangement 
SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO THE DRAFT DECISION 

 
The Authority has received five submissions in response to its draft decision on the 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP) proposed revised access arrangement. These submissions 
were from BHP Billiton, Esperance Pipeline Company, the Australian Pipeline Industry 
Association Ltd, Financial Investor Group, and Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd (GGT). 

The submission from GGT was marked confidential. However, GGT has informed the 
Authority that it will provide a public version of its submission shortly. This submission will be 
placed on the Authority’s web site when it is received. 

GGT lodged its proposed revised access arrangement for the GGP on 23 March 2009. The 
Authority issued a redacted version of its draft decision in relation to GGT’s proposed 
revisions on 9 October 2009 and a non-redacted version of the draft decision on 9 November 
2009. The closing date for submissions in response to the draft decision was 11 December 
2009. 

The Authority is required by the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline 
Systems to consider matters raised in the submissions when preparing its final decision.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Natalie Mogridge 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8175/2/20091217%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20-%20BHP%20Billiton.PDF
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8177/2/20091217%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20-%20Esperance%20Pipeline%20Company%20Pty%20Ltd.PDF
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8178/2/20091217%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20-%20The%20Australian%20Pipeline%20Industry%20Association%20Ltd.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8178/2/20091217%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20-%20The%20Australian%20Pipeline%20Industry%20Association%20Ltd.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8176/2/20091217%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20-%20Financial%20Investor%20Group%20(APA%20Group%20-%20PRIME%20Infrastructure%20and%20DUET%20Group).pdf

